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This is a very special event that encourages the influence of Men in the lives
of our students. This event supports and increases male participation within
our school environment. Come join us to publicly display UNITY within our
COMMUNITY to show support for our students.

Friday, September 22nd, 2023

7:45am - 8:30am: Greet students with HIGH-FIVES, CHEERS, SMILES and
Well wishes
8:30am - 9:15am: Celebration Assembly, Refreshments and THANK
YOU”S for our participants

Please RSVP to Amber Grant by email at Amber.Grant@rimsd41.org
or you may call the Rock Island Academy at 309-793-5944
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